
Ladies Notices 11th January 2022 

Results of the 6 Clubs NQ Stableford (Open Draw) 

1st Karen Ellam 29 points / £7 taken on back 9 from 

2nd Frances Kipping 29 points / £5 taken on the back 9 from 

3rd Carolyn Richmond 29 points / £5  

4th Ginny St John Glew 32 points / £4 taken on count back from Christine Hutchings 

Congratulations to Karen to pipped Frances and Carolyn to the post.  Well played to all three 
in such tough carrying conditions. 

 

Other Notices 

CANCELLED - County Coffee Morning – Monday 24th January 

Please note that the above coffee morning has sadly had to be cancelled.  Any tickets sold 
however, will still go into a draw on the day.  If you haven’t had a chance to buy a ticket for 
the 4 Ball Draw, please contact Karen Ellam, as you have until the 20th January 2022 to 
enter. 

YELLOW BALL COMPETITION 

Please see the Lady Captain email of 14th January 22 which outlines our plans should the 
Trolley suspension still be in place.  If there are any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact 
Carol on 07801 651141, particularly if you now feel you are unable to play, having already 
signed up. 

Regardless of the format we take on the day, could you please still sign in on arrival with the 
Pro-shop to register your entry for 18 or 9 holes, so that the entry fee can be taken from 
your bar Cards. 

Please also note that whilst the competition can be seen on the Psi machine in the lobby, 
you are not required to enter in your scores.  This avoids anyone having to congregate 
around the screen after your game. 

New Year’s Trophy 

Just to remind you that the postponed New Year’s trophy will now take place alongside the 
NQ Stableford (open Draw) on Tuesday 25th January 2022. 

 

 
 


